
                                                             
 

                              

 
April 14, 2021 
 

  
 

Price Increase Announcement 

Carlisle 
 
Effective: May 14, 2021 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 

Due to the rapidly evolving raw material environment with availability challenges and cost pressures 
escalating on a continual basis, Carlisle will implement a price increase, effective May 14, 2021, on the 
following products: 

EPDM, PVC & TPO Membranes 5% 
Polyiso Insulation (Flat/Taper) 5% 
All Other Non-Metal Accessories* 5% 

 
*Metal plates, fasteners and accessories covered under the recently announced metal increase effective 
May 3rd are excluded from this increase. To review the increase amounts on these products please see 
the increase notice published on April 01, 2021. 
 
All orders with the above products shipped on or after May 14, 2021 will be invoiced at the new pricing 
level. Price pages reflecting these changes will be available from your account manager shortly.  
 
Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact your 
account manager. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and business.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Convoy Supply Ltd. 
Surrey, BC 
 


